

## NORTH YORK COIN CLUB

MONTHLY MEETINGS 4TH TUESDAY 8 P.M. NORTH YORK MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL 5090 YONGE STREET, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

#### MENS BULLETIN

January 1964

# CANADIAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION AMERICAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

### NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>January 28th</u>. 1964, at the North York Community Hall, 5090 Yonge Street, Willowdale, Ontario. Doors open at 7.30 pm, meeting starts at 8.30 pm.

For this meeting we have been fortunate in receiving colour slides from the Visual Education Committee of the American Numismatic Association.

The title of this group of slides is "Crown and Minor Commemorative Coins of the 19th and 20th Centuries, Western Hemisphere. There are 39 slides of modern commemorative coins of Canada, Mexico, Costa Rica, Salvador, Panama, Bermuda, Cuba, and the Dominican Republic. Detailed lecture notes accompany this presentation.

Members having Crowns or Minor Commemoratives from the Western Hemisphere are invited to display their coins which we feel sure, will add much to this interesting programme. Locked display cases will be available.

At this meeting there will be a draw for a 1963 mint set and our usual floor auction. Material must be submitted to the Auction Manager prior to the opening of the meeting and lots should not exceed 10 from any one member.

#### COMING EVENTS

Our Annual Exhibition is drawing near. The date is Saturday, March 7th. Start planning your exhibits now, in one or all of the following classifications: Canadian Decimal; Canadian Tokens; Paper Currency; Medals; Gold Coins; Foreign Coins; Die Varieties; Ancient Coinage; Miscellaneous. There will be awards in all classifications. Exhibits will be judged on: Accurate information; Meatness and Originality; Condition of Coins; Completeness of Sets; Rarity of Coins.

There will be a special bulletin covering this important event, shortly after our January meeting. <u>Wr. Leon Safer</u> will be accepting material for the Auction from now until the end of February. Please get your lots in early to assist Leon in listing the accepted material. LAST MEETING

There were 43 members and guests present. Displays with accompaning short talks were presented by Mr. John Curtis, Mr. Ted Merner, Mrs. Winifred Mather, Mrs. May Bunnett, and Mr. Doug Foster

The draw for a 1963 mint set was won by Mr. Rassmussen.

Application for membership was received from Mr. Rod Smith of Aurora.

### SPECIAL NOTICES

If you have not already renewed your membership for 1964, would you please do so at the January meeting, or mail to our Treasurer, Mr. Harvey Farrow, 37 Douglas Crescent, Toronto 5. Membership or renewal \$2.50.

There is still a vacancy on our Executive Committee. We need a Secretary! Surely there is one among us who can spare one night a month to contribute to the continuing success of our Club. Please phone Doug Foster, HI?-2284

46-1

46.2